
HSFI CAREER WEEK BEGINS 
In celebration of National Internship Awareness Month and HSFI's annual tradition, Career Week is 
launching Monday, April 11th. Students will watch interviews from this year's Industry professionals 
showcased in their Career & Technical Education Majors classes. We also feature interviews with 
colleges, information about our Work-Based Learning Program as well as resources and tips for success. 
The Advisory Board of the High School of Fashion Industries is happy to present this showcase to the 
HSFI community.  
The virtual career week event link is https://www.hsfi.nyc/careerweek and will unlock on Monday, April 
11th! 
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